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Attention to students  

(to prevent the spread of new coronavirus infection) 
 

We would like to thank all the students for their efforts to prevent infection on a daily basis. 

In Fukuoka Prefecture as well, a state of emergency will be issued on May 12th (Wednesday), 

and you must be worried whether you will be able to have your university life as you wish. 

In order to prevent the spread of the new coronavirus infection, our university has 

repeatedly called attention and posted "Infection prevention related to the start of face-to-

face classes in the first semester of 2021" on the university's web page, etc. to ask for your 

understanding and cooperation. Please continue to be aware of your actions both inside and 

outside the university, and make every effort to prevent infection, such as avoiding three 

crowds and refraining from speaking privately in the corridor. 

Although there are many restrictions and we are forced to put up with it, we sincerely 

hope that each student will act sensibly.  

 

[Infection prevention measures that you will be asked especially] 

・ Wear a mask of the correct size. 

・ Be sure to wash your hands and disinfect your hands before and after class and 

before meals. 

・ If you feel unwell, do not go to school, but be sure to consult the Student 

Counseling & Service Division on Kitagata campus, or the Student Affairs 

Division on Hibikino campus. 

・ Wipe off the seated desk with alcohol disinfectant before the class starts. 

・ Take meals without talking and must be taken at the designated place. 
 
In addition, please be aware that every one of you will "protect yourself" when you act 

outside the university, and please observe the following. 

・ Extracurricular activities will be canceled or postponed in principle.  

・ Refrain from eating and drinking parties. 

・ Refrain from making loud actions. (karaoke, events, watching sports, etc.) 

・ Strictly refrain from posting about eating and drinking parties to SNS. 

(We have received many criticisms from the general public.) 

 


